
THE  “MYROPHORAE”  ASSOCIATION
OF WOMEN FROM NORTHERN ISRAEL
VISITS THE PATRIARCHATE
On Saturday, the 24th of January/6th of February 2016, the
Association of pious women entitled “Myrophorae of Christ”,
from Northern Israel, visited the Patriarchate accompanied by
the Greek Orthodox doctor Halil Andraus, in order to receive
the Patriarch’s good wishes and blessings.

The  Association  was  founded  in  order  to  bring  together
Christian  women  from  the  Greek  Orthodox  Communities  of
Northern Israel, with the aim of dealing with matters of a
Christian interest.

The pious ladies offered the Patriarch an honorary plaque and
homemade  cakes,  whilst  His  Beatitude  reciprocated  with
Jerusalemite eulogias.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/Ipr3OTlFFh8
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